
DON’T HARMONIZE 
WITH APARTHEID

Join us to protest the 
Israel Philharmonic 

Orchestra’s performance 
at Carnegie Hall

(57th Street and 7th Ave) 
Thursday, October 25th, 6 pm-7 pm

The Israel Philharmonic Orchestra (IPO) brags of its partnership with 
the Israeli army.  It is held up as Israel’s premier cultural ambassador.   The 
IPO is an important component of the “Brand Israel” campaign, which 

seeks to distract from Israel’s illegal occupation and the 
suppression of Palestinian rights.

Responding to the call from Palestinian civil society to isolate Israel’s 
apartheid regime, we will protest against the Israel Philharmonic during its 2012 tour.

NO whitewashing, NO impunity, and
NO business as usual for the apartheid state!

There will be theater, visuals, music, fun and passion for justice! (Signs will be provided)
Sponsored by Adalah-NY: the NY Campaign for the Boycott of Israel
Endorsed by:  Students for Justice in Palestine–Columbia, Brooklyn College, Hunter, John Jay; WESPAC Foundation, 
International Socialist Organization, New Yorkers Against the Cornell-Technion Project, Women in Black–Union Square, 
Brooklyn For Peace, Queers Against Israeli Apartheid (QuAIA) and Jews Say No!  (list in formation)

For more information:  adalahny.org


